
MINUTES 
BUILDING & GROUNDS COMMITTEE MEETING  

BOARD OF EDUCATION 
SLINGER SCHOOL DISTRICT 

August 6th, 2020 
 
 

Committee Members Present:  Roman Weninger, Bruce Hassler, and Ken Strupp,  
 
Administrators Present:  Daren Sievers  
 
Others present: 6 guests 
 
 

1. Committee Chair, Roman Weninger, called the meeting to order at 6:30 pm. 
 

2. Weninger presented an update on the status of the 63 acres owned by the Slinger 
School District on Hwy 60 and Hwy 41.  Sievers and the committee members 
talked to our guests about the 52 acres of property they own adjacent to the 
District property.  The discussion evolved into the idea of listing jointly, but the 
group decided the first step would be to seek appraisals and to cost share any 
expenses incurred based on the percentage of the land being assessed. 
 

3. Sievers also shared the news that the Red Rhino Wrestling club has approached 
the District about donating monies towards walling off the mezzanine of the 
gymnasium so the space could be used nightly instead of having to schedule use 
around athletic contests being held in the gym.  Bids are being sought and the 
committee will share more details with the full Board on August 24th. 

 
4. Weninger adjourned the meeting at 6:55 pm.      
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